
 

 

CSSD                                                          15th June 2024 

EXAM BUILD-UP CRAZINESS  

• 13 Sleeps until the NZAMD Exams (27-29th June) 
• 5 Weeks until the APDA Exams (21-25th July) 

What does this mean for everyone?  It means the next five weeks are going to be full of extra 
lessons, holiday classes, plus venue and timetable changes galore!  There will be emails and 
group chats and face book updates – all in the hopes that everyone gets to their correct classes. 

Please read all your notices carefully and do not hesitate to contact me if you are confused or want 
clarification? 

Next week, WEEK 8 (starting Monday 17th June),  our normal timetable is running – with additional 
extra classes. 

The following week is WEEK 9 (starting 24th June) and all APDA classes have the week off (with a 
small exception).  This is the week of the NZAMD exams so these students have a different 
timetable for classes being held Monday to Wednesday.  No classes are held on the exam days. 

The last week of term, WEEK 10 (starting 1st July), we return to our normal timetable. 

In the holidays there will be a special timetable for ALL APDA classes – exam students only.  
Please note they will still be held during afterschool hours as appreciate parents have work. 

EXTRA LESSONS 

Extra lessons are $5 each and can be paid on the day your dancer attends or will be invoiced with 
Term 3 fees.  However, please note no charge where the dancers are invited to attend additional 
classes that already run (i.e. Junior 1 Jazz kids can attend either the Tuesday or Thursday class) 

APDA EXAMS 

The examiner is Ms Carter-Chan and the timetable is attached.   
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UNIFORMS 

The last remaining uniforms ordered have arrived and will be given out next week.  Please urgently 
contact me if your child does not have a uniform for their exam or if you ordered but I haven’t given 
to you. 

PRIVATE LESSONS 

We do have some availability for private lessons which can be very beneficial.  The cost is $20 for 
30 minutes or $30 (45 minutes) and must be paid in cash to the teacher.  Please contact me if you 
are interested? 

TERM 3 

The exciting term that everyone is waiting for – RECITAL dances begin! 

I am currently working on the class groups for recital and once completed I can issue the term 3 
timetable.  Some classes may join, or new classes may be formed in order to ensure our recital 
runs within the 2 hour time frame. 

Please contact me if your child is making any changes to the disciplines they learn; or not returning 
in Term 3. 

Term 3 will start on Monday 29th July – which is week two of the school term.  There will be NO 
CLASSES in WEEK ONE due to APDA exams.   

THANK YOU 

Thank you in advance for all your support over the next five weeks – it is going to be full on so 
hang on for the ride.  Remind your dancers to stretch and practice at home if they are aiming for a 
good exam result.  Good luck everyone! 

Take Care, Caroline & Team 


